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Highwire Recognizes its Safest Contractors & Vendors

Safety Assessment Program - Gold Safety Award

Burlington, MA: Highwire, the Contractor Success platform for builders and owners of

capital projects, has announced the recipients of its prestigious safety awards. Maxwell

Lightning Protection Company has received the Gold Safety Award. This award is

presented to companies who score between 85-94 on the Safety Assessment

administered by Highwire.

"Management systems are critical to any company's ability to deliver successful outcomes and,

most importantly, to keep their employees safe. Maxwell Lightning Protection Company

has done a remarkable job implementing a strong safety management system resulting

in exceptional safety performance and results," says David Tibbetts, CSP, Highwire’s

Chief Safety Officer.

Highwire’s Safety Assessment reviews a company’s historic and current safety

performance. The program provides a thorough, objective, and consistent evaluation of

company performance so clients and contractors can identify, monitor, and mitigate

risks more effectively. The results provide a strong indicator of how a contractor values

safety and serve as a reliable predictor of future performance.

About Highwire: Highwire is the Contractor Success Platform for asset owners,

general contractors, and facilities managers. The world’s most admired organizations —

including Skanska, Merck, and Bond Brothers — use Highwire to ensure their

contractors and subcontractors deliver great work on budget and on schedule by

collaborating with them to dynamically mitigate safety, financial, quality, and

sustainability risks during capital projects and facilities maintenance.


